
The Harpur lab is seeking a full-time undergraduate 
research assistant to work with our team over the 
summer.

The research assistant will have the opportunity to 
work on a variety of tasks related to honey bee 
research. The primary focus of the position will be 
assisting with the daily care and maintenance of our 
honey bee colonies, including hive inspections, record-
keeping, and sample collection. In addition, the 
research assistant will assist with laboratory tasks such 
as preparing samples for analysis, conducting 
experiments, and data entry.

This is a full-time, paid position and will run from May 
through August. The successful candidate will work 40 
hours per week and will receive a competitive hourly 
wage. Applicants should be comfortable working with 
honey bees. Experience not needed but preferred. 

If you are interested in applying for this position, please 
email honeybee@purdue.edu and submit your 
resume/cv and a brief statement of interest. Please 
feel free to share this email with any students who may 
be interested in this opportunity.
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